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27 June 2012

Excellency,

I have invited the United Nations Secretary-General to brief the
Membership of the United Nations General Assembly on the outcome and to
share his views on the United Nations Conference on Sustainable
Development, Rio+20, which took place in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil, between 20
and 22 June 2012.

The informal plenary is scheduled for tomorrow, 28 June 2012, at
3pm, in Conference Room 2 of the North Lawn Building.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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assir Abdulaziz Al-Nasser
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All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the
United Nations
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